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Vassar Road closed for pipeline work, between Perry and Hill Roads, effective 
Tuesday, June 18, 2019 
 
Flint, Michigan. -- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Consumers Energy has closed Vassar 

Road, between Perry Road and Hill Road (Atlas and Grand Blanc Townships) effective Tuesday, 

June 18, 2019, for gas pipeline work related to the Saginaw Trail Pipeline.  The closure will last 

approximately two (2) days re-opening on Thursday June 20, 2019. Motorists are advised to find 

an alternate route to reach their destination.    

If you have questions, please contact John Iocca, Contractor for Consumer Energy.  Motorist are 

advised to find an alternate route to reach their destination.    

 
 
 
 


